
April 11, 2025 

Jeanne Tran 
WA State Dept. of Ecology 
P.O. Box 330316 
Shoreline, WA 98133-9716 

NUCOR STEEL SEATTLE, INC. 
2424 SW Andover Street 
Seattle, WA 98106-1100 

206.933.2222 

SUBJECT: ADDENDUM - Notice of potential Non-Compliance - Discharge of Contact Cooling 
Water to Stormwater Drains prior to Treatment System 

Dear Ms. Tran: 

This letter is a follow-up to the 5-Day Report provided on 4/4/2025 to report a Contact Cooling 
Water discharge to Stormwater Drains Prior to Treatment System. 

Stormwater discharge samples we had taken within an hour of discovery on 3/31/2025, as well as 
approximately one day later on 4/1/2025. Analysis for both of these samples show typical results 
for the facility and no exceedances of stormwater permit parameters. These samples will be 
documented with DMR submittals and are also attached for your review. 

Nucor also performed a Root Cause Analysis for the incident. As a result of the conversation, we 
have added a specific requirement for site personnel to inspect the condition of the drain every 12 
hours during system operation. We have also scheduled a contractor to cut a larger opening in 
the portion of the drain that became clogged (and caused this incident). We are confident these 
actions will prevent future events in this system. 

Please call me on 206-933-2205 if you have any questions or comments. 

Respectfully, 

J;i~ 
Environmental Engineer 
Nucor Steel Seattle, Inc. 
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